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Following on from the round table discussion on the licensing of geological disposal faculties at the General Conference http://www-ns.iaea.org/meetings/rw-summaries/general-conference-roundtables2009.htm  the IAEA is organizing a workshop before the International Conference "Effective Nuclear Regulatory Systems" on demonstrating the safety and licensing of radioactive waste disposal. The intent is to maintain momentum with international debate on topical areas in radioactive waste management in general and geological disposal in particular. The workshop is scheduled for Monday 14 December, the conference will commence the following day. The provisional agenda for the workshop is available on this website. 

 

It is intended that the workshop should highlight and discuss a number of developments and challenges related to safety demonstration and licensing, with a view to feeding the outcome into the regulatory conference and to assist with international initiatives in this area. In particular, developments in the safety standards including the new safety requirements on disposal and the supporting safety guide on the safety case, together with the work underway in the intercomparison and harmonization projects, such as PRISM and GEOSAF - dealing with near surface and geological disposal respectively, and the European Pilot Study on geological disposal are topical. The challenges arising with the licensing of geological disposal are topical, as are those with disposal of intermediate level waste that is not suitable for near surface disposal, but not necessarily needing the robustness of geological disposal. In addition the establishment of waste acceptance criteria and other operational limits and conditions continue to attract considerable discussion.

 

The workshop has been structured to feature a number of introductory presentations on the issues of concern arising from the safety standards development process, the international intercomparisaon and harmonization projects and from national projects. A number of identified issues will then be discussed in small groups and the outcome from these discussions will be presented to a panel for discussion and formulation of conclusion, which can assist the safety standards development process, provide some direction to the intercomparisaon and harmonization projects and hopefully also assist national programmes.

 

The panel discussion is aimed at formulating conclusions on the direction international work in the area of safety standards development and international intercomparison and harmonization projects should be taking, with a view to feeding this into the international conference the following day. 

  

Arrangements are also being made to hold meeting of the GEOSAF and PRISM projects during the previous week between 9-11 December; the focus of the meetings will be on the as safety case and its review by the regulatory authority and also there will be discussions with representatives of the South African mining industry on conventional mining safety with a view to exploring how these aspects should be integrated into the safety case. Representation from all interested organizations at discussions would also be welcome. 
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